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 Thank you for accepting the responsibility as the Safety & Public 

Servant Awards Program Chairman for the Emergency Medical 

Technician, Law Enforcement and Firefighter Professions Chairman for 

2020-21. 

 

 You are expected to perform your duties to the best of your ability 

and to become familiar with the requirements of the Safety & Public 

Servant Awards Recognition Program.  The attached Chairman’s Guide 

will provide you some of the necessary guidelines in performing your 

duties.  There may be additional references you may need to review 

either on the Department or National websites and/or other 

documentation that may be issued during the ensuing year. 

 

 It is important that you learn as much as you can about your 

position and ask questions if you are not sure of what you will be 

required to do.  I and my staff are available to assist you in this 

endeavor to ensure you are successful in your efforts. 

 

 There are many unsung heroes in our communities who serve the 

public day in and day out, many times risking their lives for their fellow 

neighbors and community members and who rarely receive the public 

recognition they so rightly deserve.  The Safety & Public Servant 

Awards Program is the opportunity to recognize these unsung heroes in 

our communities. 

  

 Please endeavor to promote the Safety & Public Servant Program 

in our Districts, Councils and Posts pointing out to them the importance 

of recognizing  each of these public servants  and what they do each 

day. 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 The Department of New York publishes its on-line newspaper, 

The Overseas Veteran quarterly and it is highly recommended that a 

short article explaining the recognition awards that are available to 

honor our public servants in their communities be prepared and 

submitted to the newspaper editor when the call goes out for articles. 

 

 Nominations will be submitted in letter format and must be 

expeditiously reviewed and a final nomination package for each award 

along with the associated reports completed and submitted as required 

by the published deadline dates.   An optional sample award worksheet 

and required award nomination sample letter are included in this 

guide. Nominations are due to you as the Department Chairman by 

January 1 and your panel must select a single candidate for each of the 

three awards received and submitted to VFW National by February 1.  

Deadlines are important, and I expect you to meet them.  

 

 Additionally, as part of your responsibilities as Chairman, you are 

encouraged to prepare a short written report of your activities to be 

submitted two weeks prior to the Spring and Fall Department 

Conferences and State Convention. If called upon to make an oral 

report, you will be invited by letter and will receive a per diem voucher 

to cover some of your hotel and travel expenses. 

 

 The State Commander is confident of your ability to manage the 

VFWS Safety & Public Servant, Emergency Medical Technician, Law 

Enforcement & Firefighter  Program and am sure you will be extremely 

successful in your endeavors. 

 

 Thank you for stepping up and accepting this challenging position.  


































